Reply to Attn of:

National Aeronautics and
Space Administration

Goddard Space Flight Center
Greenbelt, MD 20771

Code 671 September 10, 2012

Dr. Sultana N. Nahar
Department of Astronomy
The Ohio State University
Columbus, OH 43210

Dear Sultana,

Following our discussions on the astrophysical problems on solar opacities
and the Iron Project work, I would like to invite you to visit us here at
NASA/Goddard Space Flight Center for a week of September 24-29, 2012
for collaborative work. I have made an appointment for you with Dr. Holly
Gilbert, the Chief of Solar Physics Laboratory.

Looking forward to your visit,

Anaud BRAHS,
Anand K. Bhatia



